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Change of Teachers KA 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
I would like to inform you of and extend my best wishes to Mrs Maddy Abbott who will 
commence her maternity leave on Friday 3 November. 
 
I am very pleased to announce that Miss Kiara Priestland will be joining us to teach KA for the 
remainder of the school year. Kiara is very excited to be taking over KA and is looking forward 
to finishing Term 4 with your children.   
 
To ensure the smooth transition of teachers both Maddy and Kiara have been spending time 
together to discuss the learning needs and teaching program for all students. Kiara will 
commence her full-time position on Monday 7 November 2023 with the class continuing to be 
known as KA. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the processes involved during this transition of teachers 
please contact me on the numbers above.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Rebecca Wild   
Principal 
31.10.23  
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